
Feminine Hygiene Project

Troop Participation Overview
Your troop is officially part of the 2025 Feminine Hygiene Project—a council-wide service effort
collecting essential menstrual and hygiene products for local shelters, schools, and nonprofits.

Together, we’re raising awareness, supporting menstrual equity, and making a meaningful
impact across our 67 counties.

What Happens Next
Your troop will distribute door hangers throughout your community to spread
awareness and invite donations. You can go door-to-door, hang them in
neighborhoods, or leave them with family, friends, and local contacts.
On Saturday, September 27, your troop will return to those homes to collect donations
left outside.
Between September 29–October 10, you’ll deliver the donated items to a local school,
shelter, or nonprofit of your choice.
Finally, you’ll complete a short reporting form (linked by QR code below) to share your
totals, where you donated, and any photos or stories.

Where To Donate
Troops will choose their own local donation site for drop-off, such as a school, student

support program, shelter, transitional housing organization, food pantry, community
resource center, or a nonprofit focused on women’s health or domestic violence. If you need

help selecting a location, reach out to your CVES or Service Unit for guidance.

Submit Your Report

Troop leaders will need to keep track of the total number of items collected and
donated, as well as where the donations were delivered. When your troop has
completed the project, be sure to submit your report by October 10 using the

QR code below. The form is quick to complete and ensures your troop receives
recognition—including participation patches.


